From: <u>Kathy Reid</u>
To: <u>Chris Roberts</u>

Subject: Please Approve the 145th St. Station Subarea Plan Package!

Date: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 5:08:32 PM

Dear City Councilmembers,

I strongly support the 145th St. Station Subarea Plan, which includes the same key affordable housing provisions used in the plan for the 185th St. Station Subarea. The inclusion of these provisions means that people of all income levels will be better able to benefit from the growth our region is experiencing, and to continue to contribute to the rich fabric of our community. Shoreline's station areas will be full of opportunities, including transit, services, jobs, and other important amenities. The inclusion of affordable homes in those station areas makes a powerful statement about the kind of city we are and want to be in the future. Please vote to approve the 145th St. Station Subarea Plan Package.

Thank you.

Kathy Reid 9732 15th NE Seattle, WA 98115